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Our Learning Journey 
This week has been super busy! We have been rehearsing for our nativity, learning some new sounds and we have been 

busy writing our own Leaf hunt book! The children have enjoyed exploring the Autumn weather outside, they have been 

collecting leaves and using them to make rubbings, prints and other art!  

Take a look at our school website http://www.davyhulmeprimary.com/ 

 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please pop in and speak to one of us.  

Letters and Sounds  Next week… 

Our new sounds this week are 

ck, e, u ,r 
we now know: 

s,a,t,p,i,n,m,d,g,o,c,k,ck,e,u,and r! 
Thank you for continuing your child’s learning at home. 

Making and breaking words and playing sound games really 

helps to consolidate their learning.  

Our book is 

The Gingerbread Man! 

 

  

Home Learning  General Information/Important reminders 

RED TED – the Children love sharing their favourite books 

from home. Thank you.  

Reading books – Please ensure books and planners are sent 

in each day. We are enjoying listening to your children 

read during the week, please encourage them to talk about 

the book at home and answer the questions in the back. 

Nativity – if your child has a speaking part please continue 

to practice at home, we have working on projecting our 

voices! Thank you for your support with this. 

DELAMERE FOREST TRIP – 4th of December.  

Payment is now due! 

Please return the permission slip and menu choice ASAP. 

Thank you to those parents who have already.  
 

Nativity Dates for Reception:   Reception’s Nativity 

performances are:  Wednesday 6th December 2.30pm 

and Thursday 7th December 9.30am.    
 

Christmas Fair – Saturday 25 November 12-2pm – stalls, 

games, Father Christmas, cakes etc.  

 

 
Prime 

areas 

Communication 

and Language 

Reading our 

lines in the 

Nativity  

 

Physical 

Development 

Large scale 

mark making   

PSED 

Being kind to 

each other 

  

Specific 

areas 

Literacy 

Writing our 

own leaf 

hunt story        

Mathematics 

Thinking 

about 

positional 

language     

Understanding 

the world 

What happens in 

Autumn?  

 

 

Expressive arts 

and design 

Leaf art  

 

http://www.davyhulmeprimary.com/


 

Parents in partnership Donation Station   

NEW! Library Sessions – Our Library sessions are now 

running every Wednesday from 3:30pm -4:30pm.  

The Infant School Library is open to Reception children, 

a teacher will be in the Library however all children need 

to be with an adult. 

 

Thank you to those parents who have already sent in 

outfits for the Nativity… if your child had a slip please 

ensure all clothes are sent to school by Monday 27th. 

Thank you   

 

We are always looking for donations for our department – 

keep a look out for our donation tree with some ideas on. 

Some of the things we would like are cable reels, plastic 

guttering, plastic crates, number plates.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, The Reception Team 


